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A significant number of UK businesses have been affected by cybercrime with fraudsters targeting 

property buyers, sellers and their solicitors, often by way of interception of emails to steal client 

funds. Please note that our bank account details WILL NOT change during the course of a 

transaction and we will NEVER notify you of any change to our bank details by email. Please do 

not send your bank details to us by email. You should always check our account details with us 

in person before sending funds to us.  

 

If you are in any way uncertain, or concerned about any communication received from us, then 

please telephone your solicitor or speak to one of our Partners immediately. Please do not 

respond to any such communication by email, or take any action until you have verified the 

authenticity by speaking with us. We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into an 

incorrect bank account. 

 

 


